
From: D Stone
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Senate committee on environmental and natural resources or SB1530
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 9:03:03 AM

This bill should be killed. If any bill affects you financially, or your taxes are being raised to pay
for something, you should be able to vote on it, that is called democracy. This emergency
clause is fundamentally wrong and actually, in my opinion reprehensible. Send it to the people
to vote on.  This is a tax, nothing more or less!

Sincerely, Darcie Stone

MP Auto and Rigging, LLC.
725 Ash St.
Myrtle Point, OR  97458
541-559-1081 Ph
541-559-1086 Fax
mpcarquest@hotmail.com

Coquille Truck and Auto Supply, LLC.
76 W Hwy 42
Coquille, OR  97423
541-396-6116 Ph
541-396-7232 Fax
carquest@live.com
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